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It was a relatively quiet experience this year. We heard/saw about 26 different species with no 
unexpected birds. As has been typical the Ovenbird, Veery, Red-eyed Vireo and Solitary Vireo 
(Blue head) were the most prevalent. Noticeably absent this year as compared with past years 
were any Nuthatches, Redstart or Great Crested Flycatcher. 
 
It was also quite dry, areas that normally would be quite wet were not and these areas also 
seemed to be less active than past years. 
 
As we have in past years after completing Station 1 we walked up to the forest/meadow edge 
and heard/saw the following: Indigo Bunting, Scarlet Tanager, Song Sparrow, Blue-headed 
Vireo, Baltimore Oriole, Common Grackle, Goldfinch, Common Yellowthroat and a small group 
of Cedar Waxwings. 
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